ETEXT ATTACHMENT

Re: Commission Letter dated June 26, 2001

Identification No. C00305797

Dear Mr. Gibson:

As indicated in my June 21 submission, during 2000 the PAC was run by a volunteer out of his home. As such, the PAC itself incurred no expenses such as rent, utilities, etc. The prior treasurer, Mr. Rodgers, was reimbursed for the other types of "administrative expenses" to which you refer, including office supplies, postage, copies, etc. There are 21b entrites that reflect those types of disbursements on the PAC's reports going all the way back to 1995 up to and including the reports for 2000.

07/03/2001 13:49

I hope this clarifies my earlier correspondence to your satisfaction. If not, please do not hesitate to contact me.